
 

Bill Torrens 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
905-527-5092 ext. 2626 

 

 

June 21, 2017 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

On Monday, June 19, 2017, Trustees reviewed the recommended boundaries based on the feedback 
received from the Advisory Panel and the Boundary Review public meeting and approved the following 
boundary changes:  

• That the boundary change between the new School on the Beverly Community Centre Site and 
the new C.H. Bray be approved as per Revised Map #1 (attached) – That all Power Line Road West 
addresses attend the New School on the Beverly Community Centre Site. 

• That all Power Line Road East families with students attending Queens Rangers be given the 
choice to attend the new School on the Beverly Community Centre Site or the new C.H. Bray for 
all students in the family. All new students on Power Line Road East will attend the new CH Bray. 

• That the boundary change between the new School on the Beverly Community Centre Site, new 
C.H. Bray and Sir William Osler be approved as per revised Map #1 (attached) – Expansion of Sir 
William Osler Boundary to Include Part of Governors Road. South of Governors Road Attends New 
C.H. Bray. 

• That the boundary change between the new School on the Beverly Community Centre Site and 
new School on the Greensville School Site be approved as per Revised Map #1 (attached) – That 
Middletown Road addresses south of Hwy 5 West attend the New School on the Greensville 
School Site. 
 

There are no changes to your current boundary for the 2017/2018 school year. Our next step is to apply 
to the Ministry of Education for funding to build a new school on the CH Bray site and add an addition to 
the new school on the Beverly Community Centre Site. We will provide you with an update once we 
receive a response from the Ministry about our funding request.   

I would like to thank you for engaging in the consultation process. If you have any questions about the 
new boundaries and how it affects your child, please speak with your school Principal and if you require 
further assistance, you may contact me at 905-527-5092 ext. 2626.   

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Bill Torrens 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
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